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Dear Trais Kliphuis: 

I live :in Taos County, and though it is not :in the fifty mile radius of a foreseeable 
disaster, the w:inds do blow this way. I remember the s,ell of the fires at Los 
Alamos a few summers ago, and how the smoke filled the skies. I don't believe 
there is anyth:ing safe about stor:ing the waste, about the safety of shielded 
containers, or about the transportation of the plutonium rods or bits that would be 
part of all this. Though our nation needs a solution to nuclear waste, placing it :in 
this pristine environment at the expense of poor and m:inority communities is 
wrong. 

We must all share the burden equally. Those who use the power should be 
expected to handle their share of the waste, so please don't let more waste come to 
New Mexico. Perhaps the first peoples walked on these lands :in New Mexico some 
12,000 years ago. A nuclear accident is not impossible with terrorism threats, poor 
management at LANL, and a lack of dedicated resources. Our world's history 
could be obliterated as well as the current occupants of the beautiful southwest. I 
pay my taxes, and support our constitution. Where does it say, the few should pay 
for the many? 

I urge you and this committee to ad in accordance with the ord:inary people who 
live here, who have made this area home. I will continue to educate myself and my 
family and my friends here in Taos Ounty, and around the world about the plans 
and activities at Area 55 and in New Mexico, generally. The world is with us. 

Additionally, I am very concemed about shielded containers. They would expand 
the space available at WIPP for remote-handled waste tp.at is dangerous to 
transport, store, and dispose. Despite what the Department of Energy says, shielded 
containers could not be handled like contact-handled waste because damaged or 
leaking containers could be too radioactive to over-pack. 

The shielded containers request once again is not a proper class 2 permit 
modification. I request a public hear:ing and that shielded containers be a class 3 
modification so that there would be more extensive public comment and an 
opportunity for a hear:ing. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey C. Bullard 

Post Office Box 222 

Carson, New Mexico, 87517 

120918 
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This device was developed by an American corporation with components from 
several countries, and assembled by non-union labor in China. Any patent 
infringements should be addressed to the company of manufacture. This user 
supports creative copyrights, sharing of technological achievements, and global 
trade. 2012 :09:04 JCB 


